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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

FPSO Atlanta enroute to Brazil 

Rio de Janeiro, March 20, 2024 

Enauta Participações S.A. informs that, after successful shipyard works and sea trials, FPSO Atlanta is 
enroute to Atlanta Field, located in Santos Basin, according to project schedule. ETA is 45 days, which may 
vary depending on sea conditions. 

Once the platform’s arrival, anchoring and submarine systems connection works will start, with 1st oil 
estimated as of August 2024. 

 

 
FPSO Atlanta sailing to Brazil 


